Staff Council News • Meeting # 304 • August 13, 201 9

Hello UAF! Welcome to your monthly Staff Council update!

Chancellor's Remarks

What changed after the last BOR meeting?

- x The motion to pursue a one UA model passed, but they decided they needed more information
- x BOR voting on the one UA plan at their September meeting
- x BOR did approve "administrative consolidations;" President Johnsen and councils are working on that. The consolidation of HR is being used as an example, both positively and negatively.

